
NIP Thanksgiving Dinner – 14 July 2023 
 
Chancellor Edgardo Carlo L. Vistan II joined the National Institute of Physics (NIP) community 
during their Thanksgiving Dinner last July 14, 2023 at NIP, UP Diliman. NIP recognized the efforts 
of its Faculty and Staff members, REPS, TAs and TFs in their successful mentoring of PhD, MS, 
MA, and BS students for the AY 2022 - 2023. NIP Professors were delighted also to share 
highlights of their research to Chancellor Vistan who, in turn, expressed support for NIP in further 
enhancing its academic, research, and extension programs. 
 

 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 


